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Dear Commissioner, 
 
On behalf of the Human Rights Commission I would like to thank you for taking the time to meet 
with the Sub-Committee reviewing human rights issues as they relate to migrants. 
 
The Commission is grateful for your positive attitude to the Bill of Rights, Freedoms and 
Responsibilities in general and to the Commission’s interest in this particularly.   
 
Please also pass our sincere thanks to Superintendent Walton. 
 
We look forward to working with you on this matter and future matters as they present. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard Coles 
Chairman 
Human Rights Commission  
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